Welcome to the Spring 2025 Ulowa
Choir Auditions!

Spring 2025 choir auditions are now closed.

You can find the audition results HERE, but
PLEASE read the information at the top of
the audition results page!

Questions?

Please contact either Dr. Timothy Stalter,
director of choral activities

(timothy-stalter(@uiowa.edu) or

Dr. David Puderbaugh, assistant director of
choral activities

(david-puderbaugh@uiowa.edu)


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1QOr6xfsm1Nzi-6sGip-oIHw5-mo6hhN8HGTQHOPVgIU/edit?usp=sharing
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